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An exhibition of work by students enrolled in Alfred University's Bachelor of Arts in Fine Arts (BAFA) program
opens Tuesday, Dec. 5, in the BAFA studios, located in The Brick.A reception will be held from 4:30 to 6 p.m. to
mark the opening. Students enrolled in the following classes: "Seeing, Perception and Interpretation;" "Image, Text
and Culture" or "Public Art," will be exhibiting their work.The exhibition will be open to the public, free of charge,
from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. Wednesday and Thursday, Dec. 6 and 7, and from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. Friday, Dec. 8.


